
Important dates 

Tomorrow- September 24- Picture Day 

Thursday October 14- K-5 Teacher Conferences- No School  

Friday October 15- K-12- No School  

  

Reminders 

• Tomorrow is Picture Day!!! If you wish to order pictures please send the order form with 
your student.   

• If your child arrives at school after the bell rings at 8:50, the student needs to enter 
through the office.  If your student is riding their bike, and they are late they will need to 
lock it on the rack in front of the staff parking lot because the gate will be locked. 

Principal Note 

Hi Bennett Families, 

     I wanted to thank all of you who have somehow found time to partner with us this school 
year.  Whether it be volunteering, attending BCO meetings or even just making sure your child is here 
everyday we appreciate all you do!  If you would like an opportunity to volunteer in a school related 
activity, please always check the newsletter for some fun ways to be involved!  Thank you for your 
support as we work through the school year together! 

  

October Count Starts tomorrow 

October count is the official count period used to determine how many students are enrolled in 
school.  The number of students determines each schools funding.  This year the count window 
starts September 24 and runs through October 8.  The official count day is Friday October 1.   

  

BCO 

Happy National Box Tops Week from the Bennett Community Organization! Your PTO, the 
BCO! I am Eric, your BCO Co-President.You’re thinking, here he goes again...another pitch 
about Box Tops. That’s right! I know we can do better than the $14.30 that has been earned so 
far this year... 



  

Box Tops is a super easy way to earn some money for Bennett’s students! Download the Box 
Tops For Education app, shop for products containing box tops, take a picture of your receipt, 
and earn money for Bennett Elementary! Be sure to check the Bonus Offers section of the app. 
That’s a great way to really work the system and earn a bunch of bonus Box Tops. 

  

Here is a quick video about how to sign up: https://www.wevideo.com/view/1917400590 

  

Do you buy groceries in store, or online? YOU DO?!?! I do too! We should be friends! This week 
only, if I refer a friend (you), we can BOTH earn 50 BONUS BOX TOPS when you scan your 
first receipt by September 26th. If you want to help me earn a bunch of extra box tops for 
Bennett, let me know. I’ll enter your email address in my app, and we can start earning together! 
This is starting to sound a little like a cult, but trust me, this is easy money for Bennett’s 
students! 

  

Now through Sunday, September 26th, enter for a chance to win $2,500 in Box Tops for 
Bennett! To enter, scan a receipt containing at least one eligible Box Tops product within 14 
days of purchase. That’s like earning 250,000 Box Tops in one shopping trip! That’s a lot of 
Pillsbury Cinnamon Rolls and Cheerios! 

  

One amazing thing about Box Tops is that anyone can earn money for Bennett. Remember to 
tell your parents, grandparents, sisters, brothers, cousins, neighbors, teachers, and enemies! 
Have them download the app, sign-up, and pick Bennett Elementary in Fort Collins. We can 
earn more cash for the students if everyone chips in! 

  

Thank you! 

  

Eric Bowman 

bennettcommorg+pres@gmail.com (BCO related email, Bennett questions) 

enamwob@gmail.com (love letters, hate mail, Box Tops for everyone!) 

303-885-9734 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2Fy6ryU7-hOBy4jkCYAMvyJw%7E%7E%2FAAAAAQA%7E%&data=04%7C01%7Ckwoolner%40psdschools.org%7C92962547a21947d3dbc508d97eb59e6e%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637680140778284875%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=YV63bSGwe%2BZQqVr7EC2%2BrF28UkH14eLfjLS6G6tFvTA%3D&reserved=0
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Lisa Verbsky, Co-President 

bennettcommorg+pres@gmail.com 

  

Health Office  

1. PSD protocols for sick students is that they need to be symptom free for 24 hours.  Even 
with a Negative Covid test, symptoms need to have cleared up.  Please monitor your 
children for signs of sickness.  Keep children home if they have fever, vomit, diarrhea, 
cough, runny nose and congestion.   

  

ICYMI 

• Send your child to school with a mask every day.  And if possible, an extra one in 
their backpack.   

• When there is a change to your child’s after school pick up plan, please let the 
teacher and the office know no later than 3:00 PM. 

• If you are dropping your student off in the morning and they need breakfast, 
please have them here no later than 8:45. 

• The immunization exclusion date is November 1.  If you are new to Bennett, 
please submit your immunization record as soon as possible if you haven’t 
already.  
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